
 
Investing Now for 
Newton’s Future 
 

Mayor Ruthanne Fuller and the City of Newton 
present Electric Vehicle Charging Station Projects 

      
     Public Buildings Department                 Newton City Hall                                      Newton South High School                             

There are currently ten Level 2 EV Chargers installed by the City of Newton on City 
property that are available for public use.  Ten additional stations are being installed 
during the summer and fall of 2021.  Each charging station includes two ports which 
means they can each charge two cars simultaneously.     

Locations of existing chargers are as follows: City Hall/War Memorial (5), 52 Elliot 
Street-Public Buildings Dept. (1), 90 Crafts Street-DPW (1), Richardson Street Parking 
Lot (1), Lexington Street Parking Lot (1). 

New charging stations will be located as follows: Adams Street Parking Lot (1), Pearl 
Street Parking Lot (1), North HS under Lowell Ave. Solar Canopy (2), North HS under 
the Walnut Street Solar Canopy (2), Newton Free Library under the Solar Canopy (4). 
The City received a grant for $28,000 from the Mass. Dept. of Environmental 
Protection to help pay for the eight charging stations at North HS and the Library.  

For information please contact us at: EVChargingstations@newtonma.gov 

or call us at: (617) 796-1600 

or visit our website at: https://www.newtonma.gov/government/public-buildings 

 

If you're interested in receiving routine email updates regarding this project, please email the project at: 
EVChargingstations@newtonma.gov 
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